

August 20, 2013

Mayor John Dickert City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine WI 53403

Dear Mayor Dickert and Common Council:

The Downtown Racine Corporation is sponsoring Racine's 12th Annual Public Art Project, Summer Block Buster, which is featuring 40 sculptures made from wooden blocks.

We are requesting your approval to display the sculptures on the sidewalks along Main and 6th Streets and Wisconsin Avenue as we have done in the past. The sculptures are placed in front of DRC member businesses who have agreed to bring them in and out each day (the sculptures will not be left on the sidewalks overnight).

The sculptures were put on display June 3rd, and will be picked up on September 3rd, and readied for auction. Thank you for your consideration and please keep me advised of any committee or Common Council meetings that we should attend.

Sincerely,

Devin Sutherland Executive Director